
Inquiry for Member Perspectives on 

Strategic Planning Priorities 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Member's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As we embark on our strategic planning process for the 

upcoming year, we recognize the importance of incorporating the perspectives of our valued 

members such as yourself. 

To ensure that our strategic priorities align with the needs and aspirations of our members, we 

are seeking your input on the following questions: 

• What do you believe should be our top three priorities for the upcoming year? 

• What challenges do you see that we should address in our strategic plan? 

• How can we better support you in achieving your goals as a member? 

Your insights are invaluable to us, and we appreciate your participation in this crucial process. 

Please respond with your thoughts by [Insert Deadline]. 

Thank you for your continued support and engagement. We look forward to hearing from you 

soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


